From: Gary Wong

Sent: 21 October 2024 09:19

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Planning Reference: 2024/3471/P. Attention: Gary Wong
Hi Team.

Could you please help log this objection on M3?
One from Mr. Joe Duggan and another one from Mr. Mark Pilkington.
Thank you.

Kind regards,
Gary Wong

Subject: FW: Planning Reference: 2024/3471/P. Attention: Gary Wong

Subject: Fwd: Planning Reference: 2024/3471/P. Attention: Gary Wong

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.

Hello planning team

Our neighbour just alerted us that a planning application was recently submitted with the above
reference.

| am registered to receive notifications but did not receive one for this application. Can you please
confirm when this notification was sent out so | can check my spam folder.

In the meantime please take this email as an objection from us - we don’t want the aural and visual
intrusion of an aircon unit outside our home.

Please can you confirm receipt of this email. Thankyou. Mark Pilkington.

Joe



Begin forwarded message:

Subject: Planning Reference: 2024/3471/P. Attention: Gary Wong
Date: 18 October 2024 at 20:21:34 BST
To: planning@camden.gov.uk

For The Attention Of Gary Wong
Dear MrWong,

We just discovered this application - there is no site notice - and we do
not believe we received notification of this application.

We would like to object to this planning application for the following
reasons:

Over the past 15 years various businesses have installed External Air Con
Units opposite our house, and you colleagues in planning enforcement

have successfully removed these, each and every one.

This is a residential area and such units are detrimental to our residential
amenity.

The shop units have no external land and such units would be outside the
land ownership of the shops, oversell the highway and intrude over

residents permit parking bays.

All other business units in this terrace have successfully installed units
within there premises or done without them.

Thank you.

Regards

Joe Duggan



